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LOUISIANA REPUBLICAN DELEGATION TAKES HOUSE MAJORITY

BATON ROUGE, LOUISIANA - The Louisiana Republican Legislative Delegation is happy to
announce that Representative Noble Ellington this afternoon switched from Democrat to Republican.
With Representative Ellington’s switch, for the first time since Reconstruction the House of
Representatives will have a majority held by Republican members. “We are glad to have
Representative Ellington along with our other recent additions. It has been a team effort consisting
of the Louisiana Republican Legislative Delegation, Senator David Vitter, the State Party, and the
Louisiana Committee for a Republican Majority that has brought this historic day to fruition,” said
House Speaker Jim Tucker. “We continue to encourage other members to join our ranks to continue
to work hard to move Louisiana forward today and in the future.”

For additional information, please contact June Peay at the Louisiana Republican Legislative
Delegation at 225-342-6287.
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